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February 13, 2008

Mr. Gordon Burin

1324 Merdith Road
Fallbrook, CA  92028-5305

Dear Mr. Burin:

This letter is to inform you that we have received and begun processing your petition for exemption.  It acknowledges receipt of the petition and describes how we will process it.

We Have the Petition

We regret to inform you that your July 30, 2007, petition for an exemption from § 65.83 of Title 14, Code of Federal Regulations (14 CFR) was not received by the FAA for processing until February 1, 2008.  This exemption, if granted, would allow you to apply for your mechanic certificate without exercising the privileges and ratings within the preceding 24 months.
We’ve added your petition to the public docket (No. FAA-2007-28456) and we are processing it.  We will contact you if we need additional information.

How We’ll Process the Petition

A petition for an exemption, according to 14 CFR 11.63(d), must be sent to the FAA at least 120 days before the proposed effective date of the exemption.  In addition, we publish a summary of the petition in the Federal Register for public comment unless, according to 14 CFR 11.87, we determine that good cause exists for not publishing it.

We will advise you of the agency's final decision on your petition as soon as possible.  If you have any questions in the meantime, you may contact me at (202) 267‑9677.

Sincerely,

/s/ Frances Shaver
Transportation Industry Analyst

Aircraft and Airport Rules Division
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